
Name:  ____________________________________ 
 

California State University, Fullerton 
Field Trip Observation Form 

Launch: Ultimate Transformation  
 
As you learn about CSUF and explore the campus, answer the following questions. 
 

Large Group Presentation 

How many state 
universities are there 
in California? 

 

What are some of the 
degrees offered here? 

 

What are some of the 
popular majors on this 
campus? 

 

How many students 
attend school here? 

 

What is the admission 
rate? 

 

How do I prepare now 
for college? 

 

What social clubs and 
activities are offered 
here? 

 

What types of sports 
are offered? 

 

What is on campus 
housing like? 

 

Small Group Tour: “Fallen David” 

Describe what you 
see. 

 

What did you learn 
about this art by 
looking at it? 

 



Name:  ____________________________________ 

What did you learn 
about this art from 
your tour guide and/or 
the written 
inscription? 

 

List 3 other places on 
campus that you 
visited on your tour. 

 

Provide commentary 
or list information you 
learned about one of 
the places that you 
visited. 

 

Small Group Session 

Briefly describe what 
you did during this 
session, what you 
learned, and how you 
can apply this to your 
life. 

 

Closure 

What did you learn 
today that can help 
you prepare for the 
future? 

 

Considering all of the 
different courses, 
majors, social 
activities, and 
opportunities, how do 
you think you might 
contribute to society 
in the future? 

 

How can you 
contribute to society 
today? 

 

 


